Re: December booking

From rosie reservations <rosie.reservations@gmail.com>
To <reservations@rooms101.com>
Date 08/11/2022 14:00

Hi Michele,
The booking has been cancelled.

Regards,
Rosie

On Mon, Nov 7, 2022 at 11:07 AM <reservations@rooms101.com> wrote:

Rosie,

We actually sent this over to cancel this morning. Would you please
confirm that it has been cancelled.

Thanks
Michele

On 04/11/2022 13:35, rosie reservations wrote:
> Hi Michele,,
>

> Just want to double check this booking is still coming December

>

> 36387739

> GUDALUPE CABRERA
> 12/22/2022

> 5

> 12/27/2022

> 5

> GAMES

> ROOMS 101

>

> Kind regards,

> Rosie

> Columbus Vacations
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